
 

Welcome to MSD’s sewer overflow abatement project review 
and input meeting. We are seeking your input as community 
members so that project decisions can reflect concerns of the 
people that are directly impacted by these projects. 
 
This MSD Public Input Meeting will be recorded. Your presence 
provides consent to be videotaped, photographed, and/or 
recorded and for the use of your image. Any such materials 
(video, audio, film, slides, etc.) will be used with the intent to 
communicate responsibly the subject matter contained therein. 
The materials may also be used for promotional purposes. 
 
There are several ways that you can provide input during this 
meeting: 

• You can speak on camera tonight during a question and 
answer segment following the presentation given at 6:30 
p.m.  

• You can also talk with staff individually at the assigned 
tables located around the room (rooms are labeled to 
narrow down your comments/concerns). Staff member 
will record and/or collect your comment(s).  

• You may send in an email at 
commentsIOAP@msdlouky.org 

o Comments/concerns will be taken through this 
email until February 10, 2012 

• You may also send in a letter in hard copy to: 
MSD IOAP Project Comments 
Attention: Project WIN Program Manager 
700 West Liberty St. 
Louisville, KY 40203 

 
Once again, we welcome you and want to thank you for your 
participation and input in a collaborative effort to maintain a 
clean, green, growing community.  
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